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DALLAS--Mrs. Marilyn Haschke, chairman of the Department 

of Nutrition and Dietetics in the School of Allied Health Profes-

sions at The University of Texas Southwestern Medical School, is 

the new president of the Texas Dietetic Association. 

Mrs. Haschke, who also is dietetic internship director 

for the Dallas County Hospital District, took office for a one-year 

term as head of the association during a recent meeting of its 

~ executive board held at the Executive Inn in Dallas. She had been 
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named president-elect at a general membership meeting in Lubbock 

last year. 

The 1 ,000-member Texas Dietetic Association is made up of 

college teachers, dieticians and nutritionists in hospitals, industry, 

school food service and community nutrition programs. 

Mrs. Haschke began her work in dietetics education in 1964 

at Dallas• Baylor University Medical Center. She was educational 

director of dietetics at Baylor from 1966 to 1969. 

A native of Shreveport, La., she holds a B.S. degree from 

Texas Tech University and an M.S. degree in nutrition from Iowa State 

University. She also completed a nutrition internship and did grad­

uate study at the University of Iowa Medical School. 

Mrs. Haschke is active in the Dietetic Internship Council 

of the American Dietetic Association, and is a member of the Texas 

State Nutrition Council and the Society for Nutrition Education. 
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